

RE: Request for Design Projects/Information/Materials to combat COVID-19 Pandemic

Dear Colleagues:

Earlier today the World Health Organization reported that the total number of confirmed cases of COVID-19 was 750,890 globally, with more than 36,405 associated deaths. Virtually every country is touched by this pandemic. As many people and families have suffered from this pandemic, the International Union of Architects-Public Health Group (UIA-PHG), with the support of UIA President Thomas Vonier, is using its global network to help the whole world prepare and combat this novel contagious disease. We will update the website (uia-phg.org) to provide helpful resources.

Our team is reaching out to you for resources such as design projects and materials related to, but not limited to, rapidly constructed modular hospital, field hospitals, surge planning, infection prevention and control, social distance and isolation, and other strategies to build capacity and reduce the spread of COVID-19. The information/materials will be reviewed and selectively posted to our official website (uia-phg.org). We will always try our best to acknowledge and protect the author's copyright.

Please forward materials you believe would be useful to your colleagues around the world to Dr. Zhipeng Lu at:

PHGSecretariat@gmail.com

We greatly appreciate your help and contribution.

TOGETHER, WE WILL GET THROUGH THIS!

Sincerely,

Clifford Harvey, MSc(HQ), OAA, FRAIC

Director, UIA-PHG

Toronto, Ontario, Canada

https://www.uia-phg.org/